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On January 23th – 24th, at the Radisson Blu Grand hotel and on January 26th at Grand hotel
Dimyat was held the ninth edition of the Open Doors fair for education abroad.

    

The visitors of the events had the opportunity to meet in person representatives of boarding
school and universities from Europe and the United States, as well to received hekpful
information from Darbi’s consultants.

  

 One of the most attractive seminars for the visitors was the one for IELTS and TOEFL
preparation and the one for motivation letter for applying at university.

  

 Darbi’s partners from The Netherlands also raised an interest with their attractive presentations
about the education system and subjects in Holland.

  

 During the Open doors fair we have organized special seminar for the secondary education
abroad, which was very interesting for the parents who have decided to send their children
abroad at an younger age.

  

 Also, during the fair were presented more than 75 scholarships for high education and 35
scholarships for secondary education.
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